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TO: Lee Leffingwell. Maor and Members of the
City Council

FROM: Greg Guernsey
Director, Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: May 4,2010

RE: C14-2010-0017 (Great Hills Country Club)

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * S * * * * * S -t S * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

The Planning and Development Review Department would like to pull this item from the
May 13, 2010 City Council agenda. The Law Department has made a determination that
the notice that was sent out to the public for this case was incomplete because it did not
list the conditions that the applicant has proposed to change in the existing conditional
overlay for the property. Therefore, this case will be re-noticed for the May 18, 2010,
Zoning and Platting Commission meeting and the May 13. 2010. City Council meeting.


